Dear Parents and Carers,
As you know Unity College is closed for an indefinite period.
The purpose of closing schools is to reduce the opportunity for infection from the Coronavirus and therefore it is important the numbers of children attending Unity College is kept to an absolute minimum. Parents and carers need to consider carefully if they have no other options for childcare.  Children who are self-isolating cannot attend college.
Key workers
In accordance with government advice, we will provide supervision at Unity College for some students to allow ‘key workers’ to carry out their role at this difficult time.  The government list for key workers can be found at: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-maintaining-educational-provision/guidance-for-schools-colleges-and-local-authorities-on-maintaining-educational-provision    
We will need to know who and how many students will be in college and therefore parents cannot send their child into college without prior approval.
The college will be open for supervision from 8.45a.m. until 3.10pm each day.  Whilst students are in college they will be carrying out tasks on Show my Homework and other websites.  They will be completing exactly the same work as students who are working from home.  There will be an opportunity for children to get some exercise during the day so they will need to bring their Unity College PE kit each day.  To assist in the identification of students attending college, all students will need to wear full school uniform. They will also need to bring a packed lunch each day as we cannot guarantee that we can provide any catering facilities.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you would like your child to attend Unity College I would be grateful if you could email me on s.cryer@unity.lancs.sch.uk stating your child’s full name, their date of birth, your name, your role and where you work and a contact number / email of your employer to check that your child meets the criteria.  We will need to speak with you prior to your child being approved for a place so please also include a contact number to speak with you.  We will also need to know how many full days you need a place for your child each week depending on your work pattern.

Yours sincerely,
Mrs Cryer
